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Aloha Members of the Committee, 

My name is John Calvert and I'm a hemp farmer living on the Big Island in the Puna 
district. 

I'm an advocate of regulations that are friendly to hemp farmers and producers of hemp-
derived products. 

I recommend that this bill be amended to specifically prohibit the denial of any type of 
banking services to hemp-related businesses, solely or in part because a business is 
involved in hemp cultivation, hemp processing, or the marketing of products derived 
from hemp. 

mahalo, 

John Calvert 
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